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February 3, 2025 

 

VIA EMAIL 

 

Delaware Department of Justice 

Consumer Protection Unit 

820 N. French Street 

Wilmington, DE 19801 

security.breach.notification@state.de.us 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am writing on behalf of Ascension Health (“Ascension”) to supplement my previous letter, dated 

December 19, 2024, regarding a recent data security incident.  Since my prior correspondence, 

Ascension has finalized its analysis of affected data and completed mailing notice to applicable 

individuals.  Ascension notified approximately 616 Delaware residents of the security incident via 

United States Postal Service mail.     

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Sunil Shenoi   

 

Sunil Shenoi  


